
DETOUR UPDATE
The Coos Bay North Bend Water Board began installing a new main line and hydrant on 
Mexeye Loop, to the north of the Kilkich administrative building on Monday, July 10th. 

Unfortunately, this work is taking longer than expected and will cause the detour through 
the administration parking lot to be closed through Friday, July 14th.  We had previously 
expected the detour to reopen on Thursday, July 13th.  

During this closure, traffic will need to utilize Miluk Drive to access Mexeye Loop. Parking 
in the lot will not be affected.  
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*Duplex residents will need to use gravel road for access during this time
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